
 

Lincoln High School Booster Club Minutes 
August 9, 2021 
 
Gregg Gohl initiated the Booster Club meeting at 5:30PM and called the meeting 
to order. 
 
In Attendance: 
Eastlyn Carson- Girls Soccer 
Melissa Nelson- Girls Soccer and Competitive Cheer 
Stacy Kruse- Gymnastics 
Jolene Gordon- Wrestling 
James Schock- Boys Soccer 
Kerri Heier- Football 
Chris Wasmund- Football 
Gregg Gohl- Boys Tennis and Boys Basketball 
Alyussa Metzger- Cheer 
Lisa Doom-Anderson- Cross Country 
Lori Brison- Football 
Dawn Sigl- Band 
Nikki Druse- Girls Softball 
Chad Hultgren- Band and Track 
Jill Marty- Cheer 
Ali Schellpfeffer- Cross Country 
Karen Lechtenberg-President Elect 
Jen DuiBois- Stuco and Football 
Amber Freese- Girls Golf 
Lori Yunag- Girls Golf 
Ericka Kirsch- Volleyball 
Shannon Van Buskirk- Track 
Joe Honner- Girls Basketball 
Amy Eckert- Boys Soccer 
Pam Flaconer- Orchestra 
Lori Blom- Marching Band 
Emily Ngyu- Girls Golf 
Cari Stein- Marching Band 
Tiana Hodgins- Marching Band 
Michelle Black- Boys Soccer 
Emily Geraets- Boys Golf 
 
 
 
Administration- Mr Struwe: 



~Welcome Back!  Fall activities have started and we are looking forward to a 
successful season. 
~We have had some cosmetic changes done to our school throughout the 
summer.  Decals are now hanging from light poles as you drive into our parking 
lots and a large logo has been installed in the window. 
~LHS Power Program is now being paid for so that everyone at our school can 
participate in it. 
~Looking at how we can improve our football field with turf and lighting.  We 
need to start thinking of how we can begin to fund this project.   
~The new sound system is coming but it’s been on backorder 
 
Secretary Monthly Report: 
Motion to approve the June Minutes by Eastlyn Carson, 2nd by Stacy 
Kruse.  Motion carried.   
 
Treasurer’s Monthly Report: 
Motion to approve the June Treasurers Report by Melissa Nelson, 2nd by Joe 
Honner.  Motion carried.  It was reported that June figures showed a balance of 
$261,752.53. 
Motion to approve the July Treasurers Report by Michelle Black, 2nd by Joe 
Honner.  Motion carried.  It was reported that July figures showed a balance of 
$261,891.69. 
 
Budget is due to Naomi by October 1st 
 
Old Business: 
 
T-Shirts for All: 
~Shirts have arrived and will be handed out on Patriot Power Day. 
 
President’s Bowl: 
~One month away 
~We have raised $120,000 from sponsorships 
~Hoping tickets sales are up this year 
~LHS needs 90 volunteers and as of now (Aug 9) we have 31 signed up 
~3 Division for Corn Hole Tournament: Student, Social and Competitive 
~50/50 raffles is going online and sales will end 9/8.  The winner will be drawn at 
half time of the last game. 
 
New Business: 
 
Patriot Power Day: 



Patriot Power Day will be held on August 11.  The event will be held in the 
southwest lot with games—corn hole, spike ball and a dunk tank.  Thank you to all 
who will be helping. 
 
Feature FOTO Wall Project: 
 Discussion took place on how not all activities are represented.  Discussion on the 
option to install TV’s in the foyer so that candid shots could be uploaded through 
a zip drive allowing more students to be featured.  Michelle Black is steering a 
subcommittee on the FOTO wall project and if interested in serving please contact 
her. 
 
Red-White-Blue Club: 
Spread the word to all about getting involved!  This club not only benefits our 
school but also your club/sport team/musical group. 
 
Senior Class Party for 2022 
Joey Struwe will be meeting with Heather Taylor in the next week to discuss 2021-
2022 concessions.  
 
Homecoming Week: 
Jen DuBois talked how the Student Council has begun to plan the 2021 
Homecoming festivities.  Raising school spirit is the theme this year.  Wanting 
seniors to stay on Friday to enjoy the pizza/drink/cookie on the football field. 
Jen DuBois requested $4,500 for pizza/drink/cookie  to be provided to the LHS 
Student Body on Friday of Homecoming week.  A motion was made by Michelle 
Black and 2nd by  Kerri Heier. No discussion was had and Motion carried. 
 
 
 
Activity Announcements/Updates 
 
Soccer plays this Friday, August 13th at Yankton.  60 Boys tried out for soccer. 
 
Marching Band has started and they will be having breakfast with the bands at 
Howard Wood on August 14th at 10am 
 
Girls Softball had a record number of girls go out this fall that cuts had to 
happen.   
 
Cross Country has their first match this Thursday, August 12th 
 
Marching Band is practicing at Patrick Henry.  They will be having a breakfast on 
Saturday, August 14th from 8-11 
 



Boys Golf had a record number of players this year go out—36 
 
 
Adjournment:  Meeting was adjourned by Gregg Gohl at 6:30pm.  The next 
meeting will be September 13th, 2021. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Emily Geraets, Asst. Secretary 
 


